
From: "beeta aram" <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 

Date: Thu, 3/3/2011 5:42:58 PM 

To: "planning"  

Subject: ham radio towers 

 

Dear Planning Commission - or - To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We have 2 lots within the one acre association in VCH, and this is to let you know that we have no 

objections to Tom's ham radio antennas or tower on his 10 acre lot. From outside his lot, his facility does not 

look intrusive, certainly no more than anything else that is there. 

 

10 acres is a lot of land for a man not to be able to have such a simple and possibly important hobby. We 

have offered him use of of some of our property for additional space if he needs it. 

 

Regards, 

 

Beeta Aram 

 

 


